CITY OF CAMBRIDGE
Traffic, Parking and Transportation
344 Broadway
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

www.cambridgema.gov/traffic

Joseph E. Barr, Director Phone:  (617) 349-4700
Brad Gerratt, Assistant Director for Parking Management Fax: (617)349-4747
July 21, 2015
Michael Owu

Massachusetts Institute of Technology Investment Management Company (MITIMCo)
238 Main Street, Suite 200
Cambridge, MA 02142

Susan Sloan-Rossiter
Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.
99 High Street, 10 Floor
Boston, MA 02110-2354

RE: MIT Kendall Square Redevelopment, Cambridge, MA

Dear Michael and Susan:

On June 22, 2015, the Cambridge Traffic, Parking and Transportation Department (TP&T) received your
Transportation Impact Study (TIS) for the MIT Kendall Square Project. On July 10, 2015 TP&T submitted a letter
indicting some corrections that were needed before we could certify the TIS.

We received your updated TIS on July 17, 2015 and based on staff review, your TIS is certified as complete and
reliable.

The TP&T Department looks forward to continue to work with you on this Project as it moves forward. Please
call Adam Shulman of my staff at 617-349-4745 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Joseph Barr
Director

cc: Adam Shulman, TPT
Jeff Roberts, CDD




